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4 October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

                                                                                         

Thank you for your support in the PCR testing at the academy last week. We were able to conduct 

over 600 tests and identify 23 positive asymptomatic cases across staff and students. This has 

significantly reduced the chance of the virus spreading within the academy. 

 

We have arranged for two Mobile PCR Testing Units to visit the academy again on Thursday 7 and 

Friday 8 October.  

 

For those parents who have already completed the consent link below, there is no need to 

complete the link again.  

 

Can those parents who did not complete the link please do so as soon as possible. Please also 

complete this if you do not wish to give consent; so that the academy only contacts parents/carers 

where no response has been received. 

 

A reminder, it is advised not to have a PCR or Lateral Flow test if you have tested positive for 

Covid-19 within the last 90 days, unless you develop symptoms. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BFRLQSD 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

Mr P Willerton  

Principal 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/BFRLQSD

